
Email to Cornwall Council 13 July 2017 
Hi Colleen, 
 
Thank you for the Affordable Housing numbers. Please could you confirm that these 
numbers are people still awaiting suitable housing? 
 
Please also find attached a rough draft NP and proposed questionnaire. As I have 
explained we are deliberately trying to keep the plan as succinct as possible whilst 
still being meaningful. I would appreciate any thoughts, comments etc from you or 
your colleagues. We are proposing to carry out the consultation, including the 
questionnaire, in September. Our thoughts are that we are not needing to have a 
detailed plan at this stage as the detailed plan will be informed by the responses to 
the questionnaire. Any thoughts? 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Robin 
 
 


